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How to Read the Parent Newsletters 

The Marking Period Newsletters are a bridge between school and 
home. These informational documents will be distributed twice each 
marking period.  The purpose of the newsletters is to communicate 
learning goals (big ideas), learning experiences, and to provide 
suggestions for support at home. The front of the document indicates 
critical Thinking and Academic Success Skills (TASS) that will support 
students in achieving the learning goals. All goals have been organized 
by Measurement Topics (MT).   Measurement Topic proficiency will be 
reflected on quarterly report cards.  

Newsletter Components 
Measurement Topics (MT) 
Measurement Topics are 
categories of content and skills by subject area and grade-level.  
Each Measurement Topic contains quarterly learning goals that 
build toward the end of year proficiency.  Learning goals 
increase in depth over the course of the year. What a child 
needs to know and be able to do becomes more complex 
throughout each grade.  

 
Thinking and Academic Success Skills (TASS)   MCPS Curriculum 
2.0 develops students' critical and creative thinking skills, as well 
as essential academic success skills.   Critical thinking involves 
being objective and open-minded while thinking carefully about 
what to do or what to believe, based on evidence and reason.  
Creative thinking involves putting facts, concepts, and principles 
together and demonstrating a novel way of seeing or doing 
things.  These skills are necessary to prepare students for a 
lifetime of learning. Specific TASS skills are identified each 
marking period.  The skills are strategically taught through 
subject integration to help students achieve learning goals and 
prepare for the real world.  
 
Home Support The back of the document shows the types of experiences your student may encounter at 
school to achieve the learning goals.  The back also includes specific suggestions for how to support your 
student at home.  These activities may be done as supplemental homework or as indicated by your 
school/teacher.  
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